
July 1, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations! You have been approved for the DTE Charging Forward rebate program. 

 

 

Approved Site: 

 

City of Ann Arbor 

 

Number of Chargers: 

 

4 

 

Total DTE Rebate: 

 

$100,000 

 

 

Thank you for participating in Charging Forward! 

 

The DTE EV Team 


